
 
Dear Parents: 

 
The following letter is a requirement of the Department of Agriculture.  

State of Michigan. 
 
It is the practice of the Okemos Public School District to use a “No Spray” 

guideline for the use of pesticides in any areas where children or staff are 
present.  In certain emergencies, pesticides may have to be used.  We use 
2 methods of notification.  The first method is a posting in a common 

area located by the main office of the school.  The second method is via 
email.  If you need prior notification by email, please complete the 

form below and return it to your child’s school.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to call the school office. 
 

 

PESTICIDE PRIOR NOTIFICATION REQUEST 

 
Parent/Guardian Name:          

 
Your Email (for notification):         

 
Student’s Name:           
 

School:     Teacher:      
 
PLEASE CHECK:  

  I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment  
  inside of the building.   

 
  I wish to be notified prior to a scheduled pesticide treatment on  
  the outside grounds of the school. 

 
             

  Signature      Date 
 


